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Bill of Rights in Action Awards Benefit
Presented by Constitutional Rights Foundation Chicago

September 16, 2008

Katten will serve as sponsor to the 2008 Bill of Rights in Action Awards Benefit. Each year the CRFC 
Board of Directors gives this award to individuals and organizations who, because of their 
professional commitment and community involvement, provide exemplary models of citizenship for 
our nation's young people. This year's recipients represented clients incarcerated at Guantanamo 
Bay. 

For more information, click here.
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